
From: CM Coate [mailto:cmcoate@nfia.com.au]  
Sent: Wednesday, 16 March 2016 9:47 AM 

To: Chambers - Watson SDP 
Cc: Wayne Smith 

Subject: NFIA: 4 yearly review of modern awards  Group 4C awards 

 

 

Speaking for the fire industry since 1926 

 
Senior Deputy President Watson 
Fair Work Commission 
Melbourne 
 
 

Dear Senior Deputy President  

Re: 4-year Modern Award Review – Group 4C Awards – AM2014/280 – Plumbing and 
Fire Sprinklers Award 2010 (MAOOOO36)  

In accordance with Directions issued by the Fair Work Commission on 26
th 

February 

2016, the National Fire Industry Association confirms its interest in the Plumbing and 

Fire Sprinklers Award 2010.  

NFIA confirms that it will participate in the Conference scheduled for 30 March 2016 in 
Melbourne 

The Master Plumbers group have communicated with the NFIA on issues they wish to progress. 
 FPA Australia has not conferred with NFIA on the issues they have identified and which they 
seek to progress. 
 
Regards 
 

Carmel  
CM Coate 

National Fire Industry Association  

M: 0418 177 531  
 
Major Sponsor 
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